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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2019 10:51 AM
To: zeamonkey@hotmail.com
Subject: 1624 Seventh Street East assessment appeal

Hello Mr. Zakharov, 
 
You came the Legislative Hearing on March 19 and that time, Ms. Moermond stated she need information from 
inspector’s feedback about any of the conversations he may have had.  On March 19, Inspector Suon stated that he has 
never spoken or met the tenant.  He talked to you and never said it’s ok to keep the firewood there which is why he took 
photos.  The first time he rechecked, you made some progress so he didn’t send a work order.  He did send another 
Summary Abatement Order.  You called and said you will talk to the tenant, asked for an extension and was 
granted.  Upon recheck, no progress was made so he called you and sent another Summary Abatement Order but upon 
another recheck, there was no progress.  Based on this information, Ms. Moermond recommends approval of your 
assessment. 
 
If you wish to appeal further, the City council Public Hearing is on May 1, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council 
Chambers/City Hall.  
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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